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MSE/2021-22/46         11th August, 2021 

 

To, 

Head- Listing & Compliance 

Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Ltd. (MSE) 

Vibgyor Towers, 4th floor, 

Plot No C 62, G - Block, Opp. Trident Hotel, 

BandraKurla Complex, Bandra (E),  

Mumbai – 400 098, India 

 

(MSE Scrip Code: SPMLINDIA, Series: BE) 

 

 

Sub:  Newspaper Advertisement for Board Meeting Notice 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 47 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and in 

continuation to our letter dated 09th August, 2021 with regard to Notice of Board Meeting scheduled to be held on 

Sunday, the 15th day of August, 2021, please find enclosed Newspaper Clipping of the Advertisement published on 

the 11th August, 2021 in the Financial Express (English) and in Arthik Lipi (Bengali). An extract of the aforesaid 

advertisement is enclosed for your reference. 

 

Clarification: This is to inform to your good-self that due to some clerical error the intimation to stock exchange 

dated 09th August, 2021 and the attached Newspaper Advertisements were published for Audited Financial Results 

instead of Un-Audited Financial Results (Standalone & Consolidated) for the first quarter ended 30th June, 2021.  

 

You are requested to take the above on your records 

 

Thanking you, 

 

 
 

 

Encl: a/a 
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